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Highlighted Accomplishments for 2007-2008
I am the face of the Master In Teaching Program to many of the school districts as I am their first contact with Evergreen.   It is my enthusiasm and professionalism that has helped to build lasting connections with the school district representatives. 

It is the networking with the school districts that I have done the past 6 years that has a direct correlation to the strong job placement rate for the MIT Graduates.  
The MIT Job Fair attracted 11 school districts to the Evergreen campus to meet with the MIT year 2 students.  Some districts were interviewing students on site and offering letters of intent. The Sumner School District brought 2 MIT Alums (Adeena Chamberlain and Jennifer St. Pierre) to talk.  
The Mock Interviews gave the MIT students the opportunity to practice interviewing and to receive feedback from school principals and vice principals, human resource directors, retired teachers, and community members (parents).   Many HR Directors and Principals kept the resumes of our MIT students.  Both of these events helped ease our students into the Job Interview process.  See attached list of participants to both events.

I have visited many school districts this past year.  This outreach served to introduce Magda Costantino and the NEW Master of Education Program to the school districts. We visited North Thurston, Clover Park, Tumwater, Olympia, Tacoma, Shelton, Centralia, Bethel, and Puyallup.  During these visits I also mentioned student teaching and practicum placements, job opportunities, and our professional certificate program and Special Education endorsement program.  
I also coordinated the school visits for the OSPI Accreditation Site Visit to Lincoln Elementary, Michael T. Simmons Elementary, Marshall Middle School and Tumwater High School.  I also coordinated the interviews with School Principals, Human Resource Directors, Alumni, Cooperating Mentor Teachers and ProCert Alumni. 
MIT Connection Newsletter was published three times this year.  We welcomed the class of 2009, highlighted alumni doing great things, introduced new faculty and congratulated the class of 2008.

I updated/re-wrote my job description with assistance from Sherry Walton and Maggie Foran.   The job responsibilities has expanded in the last six years.    I also met with Walter Niemiec and Allen Toothaker to discuss my additional responsibilities and the need for a salary increase.    
I also worked with Rip Hemingway on Electronic Surveys.  The 3 year Alumni Survey, Cooperating Teacher Survey, Elements of Effective Teaching Survey and Student Satisfaction of Program Survey are online.  
Goals for 2008-2009
Fine tune my Banner System skills.  It will be beneficial to know more than the basics. 

Additional connections with the school districts.  I would like to visit Yelm, Mary M. Knight, Rainier, Southside, Chehalis, Pioneer, Franklin Pierce, Tenino, University Place, and Elma.  
Continue with the recruitment for the Professional Certificate Program and Special Education Endorsement Program.

Continue producing the MIT Connection Newsletter –every quarter.  This is an excellent tool for showcasing the MIT Program to the school districts and alumni.
Continue Mock Interviews and MIT Job Fair.  
Research with school districts on the possibility of electronic Placement Files.

